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NOTICE OF FCMB GROUP PLC DELAY lN PUBLISHING
Q3 2022 UNAUDITED ACCOUNT

FCMB GROUP PLC
RC No: 1079631

FCMB Group (the Group) wishes to notify Nigerian Exchange 
Limited (NGX) and the investing public that it will not be able to 
file its nine months (Q3 2022) Unaudited results for the period
ended 30 September 2022 by the due date of 30 October, 2022.�

The delay is due to the audit of the Company's largest 
subsidiary, First City Monument Bank Limited (the Bank) for the 
period ended 30 September 2022, which accounts for close to 
68% of the Group's profitability and which results would have 
material impact on the Group's consolidated accounts.

The Consolidated third quarter 2022 result of the Group, will be 
published on or before 29 November, 2022.


